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Stacey Hendry-VanPatten
MPCA

520 Lafayette Road N

St. Paul, MN 55155-4194

Re: Implementation Report Request, South Centgl/@gﬂi_&_ Energy, 212
Bryant Avenue, Hector, Minnesota, MPCA LEAK#-17141

Dear Ms. Hendry-VanPatten:

Glacial Lakes Environmental Consulting, Inc. (GLEC) has prepared the following in
response to a letter dated May 20, 2010 titled “Implementation Report Request”. GLEC
conducted the approved voluntary response actions for the petroleum-contaminated soil
at the above referenced site in June 2009. Following site excavation activities, Renville
County inquired about using the excavated soil as daily cover at their sanitary landfill
site. Renville County started to get the required approvals to accept the soil in the fall of
2009. Due to complications in acquiring the required approval and an unusually wet fall,
the acceptance of the soil by Renville County was delayed until the spring of 2010.
Renville County contacted GLEC in the spring 2010 with plans of a new pod that will be
" constructed in the summer of 2010. The proposed new pod would allow Renville County
to accept all of the soils excavated at the site. Renville County has an expected
completion date of the newly constructed pod estimated for late summer of 2010.

In an effort to reduce costs for South Central Grain & FEnergy, GLEC recommended in

the fall of 2009 submitting the Implementation Report once all of the corrective action

activities have been completed. Following the completion of the new pod at the Renville

County Sanitary Landfill, GLEC will proceed with the soil disposal and complete the
Implementation Report.

Sincerely,

Glacial Lakes Environmental Consulting, Inc.

Terry Sieck
Project Manager

Cc: Dan Filzen — SCG&E
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